
MONDAY, JANUARY 8th
For questions call 720-424-9988 

ROADRUNNER RUNDOWN
What's happening at JHAE?What's happening at JHAE?

John H. Amesse Families,

School Choice
It is time for School Choice.  The window
opens on January 11th.  Please click here
to go to the website to get more
information.  If you have questions,
please feel free to reach out to our Front
Office staff.  We are also working to
organize a Middle School event for our
5th grade students at the end of January/
beginning of February.  Stay tuned!

ACCESS Testing
For all students who are learning English
as a second language, there is an
assessment called the ACCESS Test
beginning Monday, January 8th.  Those
students (from Kindergarten to 5th
grade) will be testing over the next two
weeks.  If your student is testing, please
ensure that they get plenty of sleep, that
they arrive on time, and encourage them
to do their best.  Our school community
just had a parade to celebrate and
encourage them on Friday.  We are so
proud of all of our students and the hard
work that they do every day!

Sincerely,

Michael Bateman
Principal, John H. Amesse
Elementary School

CSC Meeting & Snack Chat Meetings
Come out to our parent meetings.  

We need to move our CSC Meeting
to January 25th to ensure that we are

able to present our 2024-2025
budget after our draft is complete.   
We will also provide an update on

how we are partnering with families
in supporting our communication

around assessments.  

We need Parent Volunteers!!
We need parent volunteers to

organize and help classes in the
STEAM Lab, the Art Room, the Book
Room, the Library, and the Resource

Room.  If you are available for a
couple of hours one time or one day
a week,  we could use your help on
Tuesdays and Thursdays.  Call the
office at 720-424-9988 for more

information.



Reminders 

January
January 8th - January 19th: ACCESS
Testing
January 9th [5:00 - 6:30 pm]: CSC
Budget Training (online)
January 11th [4:00 - 5:00 pm]: CSC
Fundraiser & Math/Black History Night
Planning 
January 15th: NO SCHOOL for learners
and staff (Dr. Martin Luther King Jr.’s
Day)
January 15th - February 2nd: Regis
Student Volunteers (Seniors)               
January 19th: K/1st Stock Show Field
Trip
January 23rd, 25th, 30th 
Parent volunteer days! 
(8:00 a.m. - 2:45 p.m.)
January 25th [8:00 - 9:00 am] Snack
and Chat Parent Meeting
January 25th [4:00 - 6:00 pm]: CSC
Budget Meeting
January 31st: I-Station Literacy, Math,
and Attendance Celebration for learners

There is help with purchasing 
uniform shirts!

If your student needs help buying a
uniform shirt, please contact the office.

If you are interested, please contact the
main office at 720-424-9988.

Saturday School Slots are available!
Sign up for Saturday School with our

Front Office staff. It starts again on
February 3rd.  Current students in the
program do not need to sign up again.

Struggle of Love & Scholars
Unlimited

After School Programs
The Struggle of Love Program is still

accepting students.  Please review the
flyer for information on the Struggle
of Love and Scholars Unlimited After

School programs.
 Struggle of Love's will be offering

after school activities for our students
on Wednesdays from 1:30 - 5:30 p.m.

(Students who are currently in
Scholars Unlimited may participate,

but must fill out the Struggle of Love
after school program permission slip.

They will also offer enrichment on
Mondays and Fridays from 3:00 - 5:30
p.m. for students who are not already

in Scholars Unlimited. 

After School Programs Flyer 2023-
2024


